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To:  AmeriHealth Caritas New Hampshire Providers 

Date:  June 13, 2025 

Subject: Practice information with AmeriHealth Caritas New Hampshire 

Summary: Keep your practice information current with AmeriHealth Caritas New 

Hampshire. 

 

Our online provider directory is a vital resource for our members/your patients who are 
seeking in-network physicians or health care facilities, such as hospitals, and urgent 
care clinics. Accurate directory listings make it easier for patients to find and connect 
with you, and also helps us reach you promptly with important updates and 
communications whether our in-network providers are practicing inside of NH, or 
outside the state in VT, ME or MA. 
 

What information should be reviewed and updated? 

Please verify the following details in your directory profile: 

• Practice open/closed status 
• Website address 
• Cultural and linguistic capabilities 
• Accommodations for patients with disabilities or special needs 
• Phone and fax numbers 
• Hospital affiliations 
• Office address and hours 
• Practice e-mail address 

 

How to Update Your Information: 

• Review your AmeriHealth Caritas New Hampshire provider directory listing 
regularly to ensure all details are correct. 

• To update or correct your information you may: 
o Complete the provider change form at 

https://www.amerihealthcaritasnh.com/assets/pdf/provider/provider-change-
form.pdf 

o Call provider services at 1-888-599-1479 
o Fax updates on your letterhead to provider services at 1-833-609-2264. 
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Our online directory is updated daily, Monday through Friday, to reflect the most current 
information. 

Why Directory Accuracy Matters: 

• Members rely on our directory to choose their health care providers, compare 
coverage options, and avoid unnecessary costs. 

• Up to date information supports timely referrals and helps maintain compliance 
with federal and state regulations. 

Accurate listings enhance your visibility, helping you attract new patients and referrals 
from within the network. 

Thank you for your partnership in providing high quality accessible care for our 
members. Keeping your information current benefits your practice, supports patient 
care, and helps us serve you better. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


